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	This Term
This half term our topic is 
‘Where we live’ 

We will be finding out about houses and homes and answering our big question ‘Where do we live?’ 

In Phonics, we will be putting the letters and sounds we’ve learnt together to make simple words.
In Reading, we’re getting very good at handling books, looking closely at the pictures to see what’s happening and following the words with our finger! We love listening to stories and predicting what will happen! 
In writing, we’re continuing to practise writing our names, holding our pencil correctly and writing from left to right   - Remember ‘Nip, Flip and Grip’! 
In maths, we’re going to learn to count accurately and read and write numbers. We’ll be singing lots of counting songs and rhymes and there are lots of opportunities for counting objects, actions and sounds both inside and outside the classroom. 

	Don’t Forget…

Your child needs a coat every day, whatever the weather.

Please provide a PE kit if you haven’t already. Your child has a PE bag on his/her peg, with their name on ready to have the kit put in. 

Book bags need to be brought into 
school every day, these can be bought from the School office.
	Important Dates
6th-8th November: Book Fair

Week Beginning 19th November: Road Safety Week

End of Term: Friday 21st December 

	Special Events/Activities/News
Thursday 13th and Friday 14th December : Christmas Performances

	Reminders
No Jewellery to be worn in school please

Please keep toys at home, we have lots to play with at school and they get lost or broken around the classroom.



LOVE TO LEARN • LEARN TO DO WELL • LIVE WELL TOGETHER

